City Council, Morehead, Kentucky

Resolution

Whereas the cost of Health Insurance is excessive and places a burden on the budget of City Government, and whereas other essential services and fair wages may be compromised, and whereas police and fire protection services are placed in jeopardy and whereas there is no National Policy or Strategy to reduce this burden, therefore the City does request responsible lawmakers to urgently address these issues

  Furthermore, since Single Payer Plan with Progressive Public Financing is the most reasonable and economical solution, the City urgently urges our Federal Representatives to give consideration to such solution and to support THE NATIONAL HEALTH INSURANCE BILL, HR 676, sponsored by Rep. John Conyers, Jr.

